
 
 
 
The Lowell Spinners are once again excited to offer the Library Pass Program. We hope you will partner with us and bring the 
Spinners to your library’s patrons. 
 
The Library Pass Program would provide your library with one pass for each of our 38 home games this season. The passes are 
game-date specific so they don’t need to be returned to the library. Your patrons can pick up the pass at the library for the 
game they wish to attend and then present it at the Lowell Spinners box office. The pass may be used to purchase up to six 
tickets at a 50% discount starting at $4.00 each! Tickets are based upon availability and the Lowell Spinners are not 
responsible for lost passes. The passes MUST be redeemed for tickets in person at the box office and can be done in advance 
or on the night of the game.  
 
In addition to the passes, we will provide you with flyers, schedules and other materials to promote the Lowell Spinners 
Library Passes. The program will be offered to your library for just $150. If you are interested, you can order multiple passes so 
more fans can take advantage of the program on a given day. Our goal is to bring the game of baseball to as many people in 
our region as possible. We hope that you will partner with us and help give your patrons an affordable game day experience.  
 
We are very excited to continue this program and are looking forward to the 2019 season. If you are interested in becoming a 
part of the Spinners team, please fill out the registration form below and send it back to us. Thank you for your time and we 
look forward to having your library as a part of the program this season. For more information please contact Kristin Kinchla at 
(978) 805-5116 or kristin@lowellspinners.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristin Kinchla  

 

 

Contact Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Library Name:   ________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: __________________________  Email address: ________________________________ 

# of Passes ______________x $150 per pass =_____________________________ enclosed 

Please fill out and mail back to: 
 Lowell Spinners, Attn: Jamie Arthur, 450 Aiken Street, Lowell, MA 01854 

Check should be made payable to “Lowell Spinners” 
 

DEADLINE: APRIL 1, 2019 (Passes will be sent out by May 1) 
EARLY BIRD DEADLINE:  FEBRUARY 1, 2019(Passes will be sent out by March 1) 


